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January 28, 1991--

1685 Riverfront Drive
\' Riviera, Arizona 86442

602 758 9830

Kr. Jamee Ecnnedy
Orrice of Nuclear Materials Safety and Safeguards
U. 3. Nuclear It*6ula Lury Commission
Washington, DC 20555

,

Dear Mr. Kennedys

We are writin6 to urge you to extend the on-site storage
of rudivuctive wastes for another five years. Certainly the
disastrous experiences of the leaking, contuminating LLRW dumps
previously created in this country and abroad must convince you
thuL continuin6 w1Lh the same plan fo shallow Graves leadu only
Lo radioactive cesopools that cause widespread harm. The citizens
of Sheffield,11. , Maxey Fla ts, Ky. , and Wes t Valley, New York,
who were decieved by U.S. Ecology's assurances of skill and
purely in developing a dump and managing it safely, unanimously
eluh they could turn back the clock.

It must be admitted thuL technology does not currently exist
to create a safe and non-contaminating 11RW dump. Time can pro-
duce those answers, so please, do not remove that opportunity.
Extend the un-ulle u Lura 6e for 'another five years.

'

Sino_ ely yours,

M. J. Vanderhoof, M. D.
People Agnirst Radioactive Dumping*
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